
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

August 21, 2024 

 

 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN, 

I am writing to extend my heartfelt gratitude and admiration for the extraordinary 

McGavock Middle School Cluster Band Concert that you recently orchestrated. As the 

Visual and Performing Arts Director of Metro Nashville Public Schools, I had the distinct 

pleasure of attending the concert, and I was deeply moved by the experience. 

Witnessing our middle school band students come together to perform such a diverse and 

captivating repertoire was a true joy. The talent and dedication exhibited by the students 

were a testament to your exceptional teaching and commitment to music education. The 

radiant smiles and pride on the faces of the parents in the audience were unmistakable, 

and it was clear that this event was a milestone moment for many families. 

Your collaborative effort in bringing this concert to life serves as a shining example of how 

teachers can unite to create magic in arts education. The concert not only showcased the 

incredible potential of our students but also highlighted the invaluable role that music 

plays in our schools. Your work has undoubtedly built stronger advocacy for music 

education within our community, and for that, we are profoundly grateful. 

Thank you for your unwavering dedication, passion, and for inspiring both students and 

parents alike. You have set a remarkable standard for what can be achieved through 

teamwork and creativity in the arts. 

With sincere appreciation, 

FRANKLIN WILLIS 

Director of Visual and Performing Arts 

Metro Nashville Public Schools 


